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The last thing we need right now is to give police more power to surveil innocent 

civilians in the face of a growing authoritarian federal government. There is no 

question this power would be used for targeting perceived “enemies of the state.” 

Please do not allow drone surveillance without court oversight. It would violate our 

constitutional rights. 


